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April 11, 1980

Mr. John F. Ahearne,

Chairman
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ahearne:

I have recently been requested by the Lincoln County Commissioners
to assist them in obtaining a response from your agency to their

*

letters of December 31, 1979 and March 4, 1980. I am attaching
copies of this correspondence for your convenience. .

i

We are in the midst of developing a new State and Local plan
for response to a radiological incident at the Maine Yac.see
facility in Wiscasset. Therefore, I am also interested in your
response to the County Commissioners and will appreciate receiving
a copy.

Thank you very much for your prompt consideration.

Sincerely,

[-
SE H E. BRENNAN

Governor

JEB/sc

CC: M. Robert Barter, Chairman, Lincoln County Commissioners
Lionel Cote, Director, Civil Emergency Preparedness
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Honorable Joseph E. Brennan /, ' ' '
Governor of the State of Maine
Maine State Capitol
Augusta, Maine 04330

Dear Governor Brennan:

The Lincoln County Board of Commissioners respectfully request
your assistance in obtaining a reply from John F. Ahearne, Chairman,

' U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission to correspondence addressed to him
on December 31, 1979 and March 4, 1980.

We attach copies of the subject correspondence for your review
and information. It is most difficult to comprehend Mr. Ahearne's
lack of acknowledgment or reply to issues of such a serious nature.

Your personal review and cooperation in this matter will be
greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

?? b I' / [.4
M. Robert Barter
Cnairman

MRB/ljp
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